Executive Board Committee Meeting
Risk Management

April 17, 2023


· Risk Management Volunteer Training was rendered on March 21st at 6:30 p.m. Two volunteer candidates attended the training. 

· The third quarter Progress Monitoring Tool, which tracks the progression of trainings and youth programs, was submitted to Eastern Region Risk Management on April 9, 2023.  

· April’s committee meeting was rescheduled to last Tuesday, April 11th. Committee members were assigned volunteers to interview and perform reference checks. The next risk management committee’s regularly scheduled meeting is for May 2nd, but it might need to be rescheduled to avoid conflicts with May Week activities. I will keep Madame President posted on the day and time of May’s meeting.

This ends the report for risk management. 

Sisterly,
Dionne Rogers
Risk Management Coordinator


